
 
 
 
 
 
For information and resources related to Ebola virus 
disease, please visit the Ontario Ministry of Health and 
Long-Term Care’s Ebola website at www.ontario.ca/ebola   
 
Health care workers and health sector employers may 
contact the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care’s 
Health Care Provider Hotline at: 
 
Telephone: 1-866-212-2272  
Email:  emergencymanagement.moh@ontario.ca  
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